
GUIDELINES ON PROPER ATTIRE 

FOR ATTENDING CHURCH SCHOOL 
When attending the Divine Liturgy or Church School: 

1. Please remember short mini-skirts and low cut blouses are not 

proper attire for worship. 

2. Casual or high-fashion clothing such as halter dresses, 

spaghetti-strap and bare-shouldered dresses or sweatshirts, 

levis, hip huggers, or shorts should be limited for casual or 

other appropriate use and not for church attendance. 

3. No thongs or sneakers are acceptable. 

4. Male students should always wear a dress shirt, turtleneck or a 

sweater. 

Partaking of Holy Communion: 

1. All the preceding rules should be observed. 

2. Female students who approach the Holy Altar to receive the 

Sacrament must have a head covering (veils are always 

available) 

3. Female students should remove lipstick before receiving the 

Sacrament.  It is preferable to keep make-up to a modest 

minimum. 

 

We expect that our teachers and students will find these 

Guidelines helpful while deciding what to wear to Church 

School. 


